
 
 

             

 

13th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents & Students, 

 

On behalf of my Chairman, Governors and all colleagues, I wish you and yours every happiness for the 

New Year. I do hope you all had an enjoyable and peaceful Christmas. I welcome back all students for 

what shall be a very busy term.  

 

• Please remember the parental levy of £50 per family for last term. 

 

• We are now entering the season of Year Subject Open Evenings across the school. These evenings 

will be held on-line with the exception of that for our Year 7 cohort. This will entail early closure so that 

we can prepare. Please read the information given below:  

 

 Thursday 16th January 2025 

 2.45pm     Early School Closure for Y7 Subject Evening 

 3.45 – 7.00pm   Year 7 Subject Evening (Ratcliffe Hall) 

 

 Wednesday 22nd January 2025 

 3.30 – 7.00pm  Year 8 Subject Evening (via SchoolCloud) 

 

 Tuesday 11th February 2025 

 3.30 – 7.00pm  Year 10 Subject Evening (via SchoolCloud) 

 

 Wednesday 26th February 2025 

 3.30 – 7.00pm  Year 9 Subject Evening (via SchoolCloud) 

 

Thursday 6th March 2025 

 3.30 – 7.00pm  Year 12 Subject Evening (via SchoolCloud) 



 
 

             

 

I thank you for reading this. 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

 

 

 

Dr P.C. Doherty OBE 

Headmaster 

 

 


